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As a disabled person,  in person voting would present an undue hardship. Having to 

apply for eligibility to have different rights than my neighbors would add additional 

roadblocks to my civic engagement & further marginalize me. There is no history of 

real fraud in Oregon’s voting system & switching to in person voting would be a huge 

waste of money and time & cause real difficulty to many Oregonians ( like me).  


